PCSO Monthly Ward Update

Welcome to your monthly Coldean & Stanmer ward update, from your local ward PCSO’s Lee
Daubeney 42156 and Aiden Falconer 44198.

Ward Priorities:

e Off-road bikes within the park areas.
e Speeding vehicles.
e Drug usage/ dealing.

Ward Update

June going into July has seen lovely weather, with the parks getting busier. Within the last month,
we have seen an increase of reporting relating to people distressed close to bridge areas. If you do
see someone, who does look distressed please call this in for us to attend and check on their
welfare. Off-road bikes in the area continue to cause anti-social behaviour, days of action are being
put together to help tackle this issue.

Ward Patrols
During June, | have conducted multiple patrols throughout the ward area along with my colleague
PCSO Aiden Falconer. With the warmer weather, the parks are getting a lot busier so please park

sensibly so it is enjoyable for all.

Community Meetings

Aiden and | are available for meetings and any school visits, please do contact us if you would like us
to attend. Coming up in early August, | will be attending the resident’s association meeting in
Coldean. When any future events or meetings are arranged, we will update the Coldean forum so all
can be updated via email.

Incidents of Note

As a constant problem and throughout Brighton in general, off-road bikes are still the main problem.
I understand everyone’s frustration with the bikes, | can also confirm that days of action are being
planned with multiple departments involved to tackle the issue. As mentioned in my ward update,
we have seen a recent increase in reports of people close to bridge areas. Again, if you do see any
person in distress, please do contact us so we can attend and check on their welfare.



